
January 22, 2022

Dear Parents and/or Guardians:

Kindergarten registration for the 2022-2023 school year is quickly approaching . All children who will be
five years of age on or before September 1, 2022, are eligible to enter kindergarten in the
Lampeter-Strasburg School District. Below you will find important dates and information regarding the
registration process.

* If you do not plan to enroll your child in Lampeter-Strasburg’s 2022-2023 kindergarten class, please call
717-464-3311, extension 1027, or email: Deborah_Yinger@L-SPioneers.org before March 1, 2022. It is
important that we account for every kindergarten-age student on our current census list.

Online Kindergarten Registration will open Monday, February 28th, 2022. The registration process
consists of two steps: the completion of a preliminary registration form, and the completion of a full
registration packet. Once your preliminary registration has been received and processed, you will receive
a separate email with next steps for completing the full registration.  All parts of registration and additional
information can be found by visiting:

www.l-spioneers.org/Departments/Enrollment/Kindergarten-Registration/

Additional information, such as a parent orientation video and a readiness checklist, can be found on the
Transition to Kindergarten portion of the Lampeter Elementary webpage.

I look forward to working with you and your child as you prepare for kindergarten.  Should you have any
questions or concerns along the way, please feel free to contact me at
Lauren_Menapace@L-SPioneers.org or 717-464-3311 extension 5018.

Sincerely,

Lauren E. Menapace
Lampeter-Strasburg School District
Early Childhood Coordinator


